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Stars of the Week 

 
Y3 Chevanya & Sidney 

Y4 Zac & Dexter 

WN Zayan & RJ 

Y5 Zach &  Jeremy 

Y6 Indigo &  Julia 

World Book Day 

We’re not going to let Coronavirus stop us from      
celebrating WBD which falls on March 4th this year. 

In order to mark the occasion children (at home and at 
school) can wear their PJ’s and spend some time read-
ing their favourite bedtime story. They can also bring a 
prop or a clue to a book or a character to the morning 
registration and ask the other children to try to guess 
their book/character. Later in the day there will be a 
book related activity and a session to listen to a story 
read by their teachers. Class teachers will let their  
classes know about the times for each event. 

We hope that all of the children can join us for this 
event. 

Friends of Moorlands 

Thank you to all of you who are participating in the    
virtual balloon race, you can see how your balloon is 
getting on at: www.balloonrace.com/moorlands 

This week we have announced our exciting plans for the 
school library-a renovated bus! We are currently very 
busy looking into how we can convert the bus into a 
functional library and would very much welcome any 
advice. Friends of Moorlands are very excited about this 
and are also busy thinking of different fundraising  ideas 
to make this happen. 

We will let you know the final total raised by the gin 
night and the half term treasure hunt as soon as we can. 

The next event is the Mother’s day shop, please see the 
Friends of Moorlands Facebook page or ParentPay for 
more details. 

                           

 

Home Learners 

Hello! 

On Monday we heard the news we’ve all been waiting 

for –that children will be returning to school on March 

8th. We are currently revising our risk assessment, 

reviewing procedures and will shortly be in a position 

to send these to you. We are very much looking 

forward to seeing everyone’s smiley faces again in 

person. 

This week two year groups have been on their school 

’trip’-year four have visited Stonehenge and Longleat 

Safari Park and year 3 went a little further afield, 

visiting Sea World! Both classes have returned safely 

and I’m sure they have lots of stories to tell about their 

adventures! 

WN and years 5 and 6 are off on their trips next week 

which look to be very exciting indeed! 

 


